
Dear  ..., 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your submission " ... " has been accepted 
as an oral presentation.  
 
Your talk is scheduled within a session entitled ' ... '. Program details will be 
communicated to you shortly. The length of your presentation should be no 
more than 15 minutes; a question and answer period of 5 minutes will follow.  
 
Please prepare easy-to-follow visual aids, for instance a graphical 
presentation using Power Point (.ppt) or similar presentation software. This 
will help non-native English speakers in understanding your presentation. 
 
At the meeting site, the following equipment will be available: 
 
Microphone and podium 
Computer -- PC with Microsoft software 
Digital video projector 
Slide projector 
Overhead projector 
Laser pointer 
 
IUCAA staff will be on hand to set up the equipment and provide some 
assistance to those speakers who bring their own computers. 
 
The abstract you submitted will be used for inclusion in the program booklet 
that participants will receive upon registration. If you would like to send a 
revised version, please do so before 
 
  December 15, 2009 
 
Manuscripts of oral presentations will be published in the LISA VI 
proceedings. Authors will be informed about further details in due course. 
 
In case you need a formal invitation for visa or other purposes, please let us 
know. 
 
Please confirm by return email that you will be able to join us at LISA VI 
in Pune, India. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you next February! 
 
Eva Isaksson & Alberto Accomazzi 
on behalf of the LISA VI Scientific Organizing Committee 
______________________________________________________________ 
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